
Buckinghamshire Council 
 
Electric Vehicle Charging Locations 
 
Good Morning,  
 
I am getting in contact regarding electric vehicle (EV) charging points. In 2019 
Buckinghamshire Council installed approximately 60 electric vehicle charging points in 
residential areas where there is no access to off-street parking. These installations were 
completed using funding secured from the Office for Low Emission Vehicle’s (OLEV) On-
Street Residential Charge Point Scheme. We are now preparing to submit a second 
application to this fund with the hopes of installing a second round of electric vehicle 
charging points across the county.  
 
Since the first round of installations Buckinghamshire Council have completed an Electric 
Vehicle Charging Plan. This plan is to help create a strategic approach to our future 
installations and to guide our future bidding. The plan used a range of data sources to 
identify priority locations, suitable charger types and the most appropriate commercial 
models. Having received these outcomes we now plan to target the priority areas identified 
through a second application to the OLEV On-Street Residential Charge Point Scheme.  
 
Stoke Mandeville has been identified as one of the priority areas for installation by this 
work. We are now working to identify potential charger locations within the town, primarily 
on-street locations in residential areas with limited access to off-street parking, however 
some council owned car parks will also be considered by OLEV.  
 
In our previous application Parish and Town Council’s helped to identify potential locations 
using their local knowledge which was extremely helpful. Therefore, I am getting in contact 
with yourselves to ask for any suggestions or guidance on potential locations. This could 
include specific roads or broader neighbourhood areas that you think would be suitable.  
 
We are working to identify potential locations over the next month, therefore any guidance 
you can provide by the 12th of June would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Joe Kay 
Transport Strategy Officer 
Strategic Transport and Infrastructure 
Planning, Growth & Sustainability Directorate  
Buckinghamshire Council 
 


